
We are Champions for Christ! 
February 20, 2025 
 
Dear Charger Family, 
 
All registration materials, including the $100 are due by Tuesday, February, 25. There will be a 
Registration Help Night until 7:00 p.m. Tuesday to collect paperwork and fees.​
Sunday, March 2 is Open House and new families will be given open seats.  If your packet is missing 
something it will come back to you with a note on what is still needed. If it is complete you will 
receive a receipt of acceptance and payment.  
 
Attached to today’s letter is an informational letter from Fr. Keith and me about the Diocesan SGO. 
The Scholarship Granting Organization was established to give scholarships to families to help with 
tuition. Please spread the word to your family as they are doing their 2024 taxes to consider making 
a contribution to the Diocesan SGO. We also have the opportunity for our school families to apply 
for any financial assistance scholarships for tuition. We look forward to answering any questions 
you may have. 
 
Book Fair begins on Monday! Teachers will be sharing what day and time that students will be 
shopping. Due to the generous donations of Mr. Mark Lazar, MBSP Youth Board, Holy Name, and 
MBSP Parents Association, all students will receive one book of their choosing. Thank you to all of 
them for supporting our school! 
 
As Lent is approaching, just a reminder that there is NO AFTER CARE on Fridays beginning Friday, 
March 7. Friday After Care will resume after Easter Break. 
 
IMPORTANT DATES: 

●​ Tuesday, February 25- REGISTRATION DUE WITH PAYMENT 
●​ Monday-Thursday, February 24-27- Book Fair- Teachers will communicate student 

shopping times soon. 
●​ Sunday, March 2- Open House 12:00-2:00-New families may register for open seats 
●​ Wednesday, March 5- Ash Wednesday- The beginning of Lent 
●​ Friday, March 7- First Fish Fry-No After School Care on Fridays during Lent 
●​ Friday, March 14- No School- Teacher Professional Development Day 

 
Have a wonderful weekend!                                                                      
​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
In Christ, ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​
Mrs.  Melissa Empie                                               ​
Principal  ​ ​ ​ ​  

Please check out the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/ 
“All things are possible if you just believe.” Mark 9:23 

http://blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/

